To the planning department,

| write in connection with the above planning application. | have seen the plans and know the site
very well. | wish to offer my support to the proposal, for the two reasons below:

. Currently the mosque is too small to accommodate large numbers of users to pray (not big
enough for the numbers attending)
. An additional fire door at the front will provide the users to exit safely, rather then

overcrowding or in case of emergency the users can use both exits.
Many thanks

Clir Samata Khatoon

From: Robinson, Roger (Councillor)

Sent; 08 November 2014 12:52

To: 'Shahnewaz'; Khatoon, Samata (Councillor); Brayshaw, Peter (Councillor)
Subject: FW: Comments on 2014/6590/P have been received by the council.

Hi

Copy of my response re the planning application.

Best wishes

Roger

——-0riginal Message-——-

From: planning@camden.gov.uk [mailto:planning@camden.gov.uk]

Sent: 08 November 2014 12:47

To: Robinson, Roger (Councillor)

Subject: Comments on 2014/6590/P have been received by the council.

| fully support this application as it is necessary to ensure the progress and work of the mosque

and its security & to meet the needs of those attending the mosque daily.
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